
 

BRISBANE AIRPORT 
HELICOPTER AND LIGHT AIRCRAFT ROUTES 

Summary of Community Feedback 
Airservices consulted the community about a proposal to implement standard flight path 
routes to and from Brisbane Airport for helicopters and light aircraft, following routes that 
these aircraft already fly.  

The details of the change are on our website: 
http://www.airservicesaustralia.com/aircraftnoise/  

The purpose of this update is to provide a summary of the community feedback we have 
obtained regarding the change, including how the feedback has been considered. 

COMMUNITY AVIATION CONSULTATION GROUP 

The proposal was presented to the Brisbane Airport Community Aviation Consultation 
Group (CACG) at its meeting of 5 June 2018. No feedback was provided by community 
representatives at that meeting. 

NEWSPAPER ADVERTISEMENTS AND WEBSITE UPDATE 

Information about the proposal including opportunity to provide feedback was published in 
the Courier Mail, Wynnum Herald, and Northside Chronicle newspapers with a link to 
further information in a fact sheet on Airservices’ website. 

SUMMARY OF WHAT WE HEARD 

There was a single enquiry about the changes from a resident who was concerned about 
current helicopter activity and wanted further information about the proposed change.  

The Airservices Noise Complaints and Information Services (NCIS) has responded to the 
resident’s request for further information.  

CONSIDERATION OF FEEDBACK 

Given that there were no recommendations for changes or improvement actions identified 
in the feedback, the proposal will proceed to implementation on 1 November 2018. 
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